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May 9, 2013

Dear Colleagues,

The last sharing of this school year will be held at the “Zitto Zoo” on Thursday, June 13, 2013.  This is the sharing where you get to bring your wife/husband, girlfriend/boyfriend, lover (or all three), children, etc.  The pool will open at 3 p.m. for the young ones and the older set.  Show up anytime after 3 p.m. No “Speedos” allowed.  Bring a towel and sunscreen.

YAPA will furnish hamburgers, hot dogs, sausages, buns, condiments and a selection of drinks.  Please bring something to share that will feed at least 6 others.  Feel free to bring your own hard drinks. A phone call to tell Z that you are coming is necessary so we do not slaughter any extra steers!

Address for the “Zitto Zoo” is 123 N. Cross Street, Columbiana, OH  44408.  We live on a dead-end street so follow Mapquest carefully.  Home Ph:  330-482-5169  Cell:  330-550-3652.

Looking forward to breaking bread with you on the 13th.
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